
Martha's Vineyard Intergroup
PO Box 1058

Oak Bluffs, MA 02557
Help Line 508-627-7084

Website:  aaonmv.org
Minutes of the meeting held April 19, 2017

Nine members present. 

Meeting brought to order by the Chairman

The minutes of March 15, 2017 were read and accepted.
 
Treasurer's Report                 3/15/17 - 4/19/17

Opening Balance:                                                                           $1,703.00

Debits:
3/15/17   Kathy K.........................................212.50   meeting lists
3/15/17   David S...........................................54.00   book sales
3/28/17   Verizon............................................40.30   phone
3/24/17   One Box..........................................49.95   answering 
4/1/17     Santander..........................................7.50   bank fee
 
Contributions:
Wednesday Women's.........................................................................10.55

Candlelight........................................................................................200.00

Beach Meeting..................................................................................171.00

Book Sales.........................................................................................20.00

Balance: .....................................................................................$2,340.30
Treasurer's report was read and accepted.

-continued next page-

http://aaonmv.org


Meeting Minutes 4/19/2017 cont.

Old business:

Kathi P. reported that our Unity Breakfast speaker will be Karen C. From 
New Jersey. Karen has asked that Intergroup cover her travel expenses.
She does not need housing. It was voted in the affirmative to cover her 
travel. Kathi went on to report that we should pay the final installment to the 
Harborview Hotel for the breakfast. The treasurer will take care of that.
Additionally it was reported that ticket sales were going well. 

Ray G and Dan D. Reported they would set up the sound system and act 
as ticket takers at the door.

New Business:

The Wednesday and Sunday OB meetings have disbanded and Bob W. 
agreed to notify the local newspapers. The meeting lists have been 
amended along with the website meeting list.

Kathy K. will  order new meeting lists in June in order to allow time for 
changes.

It was reported that the answering tree in our answering service was 
hanging up involuntarily at times. Bob W. will endeavor to find out what the 
problem is and report back.

All Groups please take note. Our single Federal Tax I. D. number for all 
Groups on Martha's Vineyard is:  04-2813465

The next meeting of Martha's Vineyard Intergroup will be held on May 17, 
2017 at 6:00 pm in the Pat Gregory Conference Room at Vineyard House, 
Short Hill Road, Vineyard Haven, MA.

Meeting adjourned 6:25 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,
David S., Secretary




